
Doctors Park Sign Policy

1. Unit occupants may, at their own expense, provide a sign of any type, any color, and any
design to identify their business.

2. Signs should not be larger than 18 x 24 inches. Exceptions for units with multiple tenants
will be considered by the Board.

3. Signs must be placed on the brick or siding to the right or left of the entrance to the unit.

4. Signs do not need to list the address as Doctors Park will provide address signs for each unit
entrance/exit in accordance with city codes.

5. Doctors Park recommends signs be made from aluminum stock and printed as opposed to
having vinyl lettering or logos. Experience has proven that these type of signs retain their
new look and last much longer.

6. Doctors Park will install signs for any unit occupant if requested.

7. Permanent business signs will not be allowed on doors. Signs of a temporary nature may be
placed on doors, e.g., “Closed Due to Weather” but should be kept to a minimum and
removed as soon as possible.


